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                                                                  Date : 08 -01-2015 

 

To 

    All the Addl. Central PF Commissioners 

    All the Regional PF Commissioners Grade-I 

    All the Regional PF Commissioners Grade-II 

    All the Asstt. PF Commissioners 

 

           Subject: Condolence message in respect of  

                         Late Shri R. Sankar Iyer, APFC– reg. 

 

Sir/Madam,  

               It is to inform with great sorrow and grief that our 

learned colleague, Shri R. Sankara Iyer (Assistant P.F. 

Commissioner, SRO Kollam) has passed away due to multiple 

organ failure on 31
st
 Dec ’14. The untimely demise of such a 

bright, magnanimous and cheerful person (15-05-1957 to 31-

12-2014) is a huge loss for his family, for the Organization as 

well as for the nation. May lord give strength to his family 

during these moments of bereavement. 

 

              Though the loss is irreparable but still as a token of 

solidarity, the Officers of the EPF Officers’ Association has 

decided to make some substantial financial help to the family 

of Late Shri R. Sankara Iyer. Thus, it is requested to all the 

officers to make a voluntary contribution towards the same, 

which can be deposited in the EPF Officers’ Association 

account (HDFC Bank A/c 00031110002563, IFSC : 

HDFC0000003) 

                                                            

                                                                 Yours faithfully, 

                                                               
                                                                  (Saurabh Swami) 

                                                                  Secretary General 
 


